
 

 
 
March 24, 2021 

Letter to Parents and Guardians 
From:  G. Singfield 

Re:  Procedural Masks for Students in grades 5 and 6 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Further to a revised directive from the Ministry of Education, all grade 5 and 6 students in provincially designated 
orange zones must wear procedural masks while on school buses, in school corridors, in classrooms, and in common 
areas.   

Please note that schools will be providing the procedural masks for students in grades 5 and 6; distribution will be 
coordinated by the individual schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
____________________ 

George Singfield 
Secretary General and Director of Corporate Services and Communication 
Secrétaire général et directeur des services corporatifs et communications 
 
819-684-2336 #505001 
1-800-363-9111 #505001 
georgesingfield@wqsb.qc.ca 
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